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WORTH DOING 
  

Preparations Begin for Central 2020 

  
On 2020 01 16, the Central Table Bargaining Committee (CTBC) met to continue preparing for 

the upcoming round of central table bargaining. CTBC is made up of five members of Provincial 

Executive Council: Peter MacKay, Darrin Bauer, Heather McCaig, Carmen Glossop and 

Murray Lalonde, as well as Association staff. CTBC is busy developing strategy for the 

upcoming round and are working on the bargaining needs survey which will be coming to all 

bargaining unit members in March. 
  

Peter MacKay, District Representative for North West is chair of CTBC. 

 Peter is a proud father of two and has been happily married to Stephanie for 

29 years. 
He has been a teacher since 1997—three years with Peace River School 

Division and the rest with Grande Prairie Catholic Schools. During that time, 

he wore a number of hats—a grades 6 to 12 teacher, a school counsellor, a 

special needs teacher, and three years as Principal of St Thomas More school 

in Fairview. In addition, he played a variety of volunteer roles—16 years of 

coaching, drama club liaison, MC for dozens of school events, and countless 

other times when he volunteered. 
  
Throughout his career, he has been active in the Association in a variety of roles at the local 

level—President, Teacher Welfare Committee (TWC) and Negotiating Sub-Committee member, 

TWC chair, and a member of many other committees (C2, DEHR Committee, Teacher Board 

Liaison, among others). He has also been active in the provincial association as a Retirement 

Consultant and, subsequently, as a Teacher Welfare Liaison. And, of course, he has been 

fortunate enough to have spent the last two and a half years as a member of the Association’s 

Provincial Executive Council, which has included assignments to several committees: Central 

Table Bargaining Committee, Curriculum Committee, Indigenous Education Committee, and the 

School Leaders Issues and Concerns Committee. 
  
Peter is happy and proud to continue serving the teachers of the North West as their 

representative on Provincial Executive Council. 
  
You will get to know other CTBC members throughout the next few months 
  
  

WORTH SHARING 
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The Central Table Bargaining Committee (CTBC) is made up of teachers who have been elected 

to Provincial Executive Council (PEC) and is supported by our staff bargainers, communications 

staff and economist.  
  
CTBC is actively planning for the upcoming round and how best to represent your issues at the 

bargaining table. #WEAREATA 
 


